October 19, 2014

Terry Day
7897 First St.
Masury, OH 44438

Dear Terry and Members of the Local Union 1016-03 & all members of

management
who participated in the 50/50 drawing for the needy:

On behalf of Fr. Berdis and the people of Our Lady of Fatima / St. Ann church,
| wish to express my gratitude to all of you for your wonderful gift of $5,000.00
for gift certificates and $5,000.00 to help the poor, especially during the
Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays. Your care and generosity will not be
forgotten and surely will be rewarded by Almighty God for your willingness to
take care of God’s poor people.

Sincerely in Christ

Z«/-’ Friatnl T M

Rev. Donald E. Berdis



